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The ArrowCreek HOA               

Newsletter contains  

important information for all 

residents.  The newsletter is 

only sent to Owner’s of the           

community.  If you rent your 

property, please be sure to pass 

the newsletter on to your               

tenants.  Additional hard copies 

of the newsletter are available 

at the Resident’s Club and the 

newsletter is posted on the 

www.arrowcreek-hoa.com               

website (Our Community 

Newsletter).  Note:  You must 

login to see the information. 

President’s Message 

 by Alan Liebman , Board President 
 
The ACHOA Board approved a 2018 road reconstruction plan and 

chose SNC as the low-bid vendor for this $2.5 million project. This 

year we are replacing cracked roadbed on both East and West              

ArrowCreek Parkways as well as roadbed leading up to the                  

gatehouse. This paving will slow all of us down some days during 

May and June as we go in and out of the community. Please allow extra time on your               

excursions and cooperate with ArrowCreek Security and SNC traffic personnel to avoid harm 

to you and to them.  

 

Many side streets are also going to be rebuilt or sealed following the recommendations of our 

paving consultant. Sealing treatments may close your street for a few hours. All such              

closures will be posted right at resident driveways. Emails will be sent so every affected               

resident is aware of the short travel interruption. 

 

ArrowCreek HOA needs resident volunteers to join the Landscape Committee and continue 

plans to make the East ArrowCreek Parkway gateway corridor [from the gatehouse to the 

Residents Club] a showcase. The committee is also chartered to create a uniform plan for 

landscaping throughout ArrowCreek. If you have experience with landscape design or              

construction project management, or are an enthusiast of Northern Nevada horticulture, 

please contact community manager Jeanne Tarantino at ACService@AssociaSN.com and   

request a Landscape Committee member application form. 

 

The Club at ArrowCreek [TCAC] announced in early April that its owner group, Friends of 

ArrowCreek, intends to sell the Club this Spring to Lucky Star LLC, a corporation entirely 

owned by three ArrowCreek resident families. This change suggests TCAC will have better 

financial backing going forward. Furthermore, the new owners are considering upgrades to 

the Club’s facilities, possibly including a Clubhouse expansion, addition of swim and tennis 

facilities, and golf courses improvement. Your ACHOA Board is keeping abreast of these         

developments and will consider how actual TCAC changes should impact the plans of our 

Residents Club Improvement Task Force for ACHOA amenities expansion. 

 

The facelift at your Residents Club should be almost completed as the swim and tennis               

season starts on Memorial Day weekend. New paint, flooring, furniture, seating, decorations 

and lighting are on order or being installed. This is a scheduled project paid for by your             

Reserve Fund monthly assessment.  

 

Your ACHOA Board welcomes your ideas, constructive criticisms and volunteer participation 

in ArrowCreek governance. The best way to tell the ACHOA Board what’s on your mind is to 

write to us, c/o Jeanne Tarantino our community manager, at   ACService@AssociaSN.com .   

She will make sure your letter is recorded and distributed to all Board members. Thank you 

for making ArrowCreek the best place to call home in Reno! 

 

Alan Liebman, President -- for your ACHOA Board [Jim Keller, John Krisch, Bob McDonald, 

Sam Reagle, Joyce Seelen and Morgan White] 

http://www.arrowcreek-hoa.com
mailto:ACService@AssociaSN.com
mailto:ACService@AssociaSN.com


 

From the ArrowCreek Fuels and Fire Safety Committee 

 

 

ATTENTION:  ALL ARROWCREEK RESIDENTS 

 

On Saturday morning, May 19, the County, in conjunction with ArrowCreek Fuels Reduction and Fire Safety Committee and 

ArrowCreek Security, will conduct a Code Red Reverse 911 Test.   The phone calls will be received by residents by sections      

within ArrowCreek to enable Security staff to open all locked evacuation gates within each section.     

Every residence with a “land line” installed telephone is automatically registered in the County’s 911 database and will receive 

a Code Red Reverse 911 call.  It will be clear in the message that this is only a TEST of the Code Red system, NOT an                   

evacuation.  To receive the Code Red Reverse 911 call, you must have registered your cell phone or unlisted land line number 

with the County.  If you have moved and not re-registered your cell phone with your current address, you will NOT receive a 

call.  To register, please go to www.ReadyWashoe.com. 

Other Important News:  Defensible Space inspections continue.  Please consider changes in your landscape if your report           

indicated highly flammable trees or vegetation is too close to your house or your neighbor’s house. Fuels reduction in all common 

areas continues to slow the potential progress of a wildfire in or around ArrowCreek.  Some work is done by hand, some by a 

masticator, and some by spray.  All work completed will help our firefighters if a wildfire occurs in our community.  

Coming Soon:  The Fuels Committee has finalized a revised ArrowCreek HOA Evacuation Map A copy of the map will be US 

mailed to all homeowners.  Copies will also be available at the Residents’ Club and the map will be posted on the 

www.arrrowcreek-hoa.com website. 

 

Road Work 
 
Greetings Homeowners! 

As the saying goes there are two seasons in Northern Nevada. Winter and Road Construction. 2018 is 

a big year for ArrowCreek, with work taking place on the main thoroughfare ArrowCreek Parkway 

and many of the neighborhoods within the HOA. By the time you read this we should be well under 

way with the major road reconstruction of the ArrowCreek Parkway loop. We appreciate your patience 

and understanding during this necessary road work. Please allow a few more minutes to get to your 

destination as you may be required to take a detour or briefly stop due to lane closures. During the 

ArrowCreek Parkway loop road work there will be times when you must take the long way around to 

access the Entrance/Exit. Please be aware and courteous of traffic control workers. The HOA has 

emailed/mailed homeowners a detailed schedule of all the road work, and copies are also available at 

the Guard House Entrance and The Residences’ Club. Should the schedule have significant changes, 

the HOA will make every effort to notify you of revised dates. We ask that all homeowners please take 

note if road work is scheduled in your neighborhood, and plan for the days you will be affected. Please 

be aware if your neighborhood is scheduled to receive a fog seal or slurry seal you may not be able to drive on your street for 

that day from 7AM-6PM. Under normal conditions streets may be re-opened 4 to 6 hours after sealing is complete however it 

depends on the weather. Please plan accordingly. SNC the paving contractor will make every effort to open the roads as soon as 

possible. SNC will also place door hangers 24-48 hours in advance of the road work to alert residents of road closures in their 

neighborhood. Please turn off your sprinklers on the day work is scheduled on your street to avoid any runoff into the road. If 

you have concerns about the road work being done, please contact Brittney McVay at SNC at 775-355-0420. Thank you for your 

patience during this time and please use extra caution and take it slow in the cone zone. 

 

Best Regards, Scott 

Scott Peterlin    

General Manager ArrowCreek HOA                                        
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http://www.ReadyWashoe.com
http://www.arrrowcreek-hoa.com


 

VOLO VILLAGE – Communications Tool — Update 
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Volo Village is a new communication tool implemented by the 

ArrowCreek HOA (ACHOA) to send emergency information and 

quick announcements to keep ACHOA residents informed.  At 

least two messages have been sent out so far. Below is some               

information that may help to clarify how Volo works and how 

you can update your account contact information: 

1. Every homeowner is already registered to receive Volo 

messages using the contact information you provided to 

the ACHOA. 

2. Your contact information in Volo is for ACHOA use only.  

The ACHOA completely controls all the communications 

sent. 

3. Each owner can update their contact information by               

logging into your Volo account at  http://

portal.volorecovery.com with your user name & password 

(previously sent).  If you do not have a password, contact 

Associa Sierra North for assistance to set one up at 

ACservice@associasn.com or at 775-626-7333. 

4. ThunderCall Option.  While in your Volo account you also 

have the option to sign up for weather alerts.  These              

notifications come directly from the weather service, not 

the HOA.   

5. From feedback received after the first announcement we 

have modified how messages will be sent.  This will                 

reduce the number of phone calls:   

 Phone calls will only be made to the phone number 

provided in the Home field.   

 Text messages will be sent to numbers in the Cell 

and Other fields.  (Note, Other can be used if you 

want to add another cell phone number to receive 

messages).  

 You have the option to enter your cell phone in 

both the Home and/or Cell field if you want a phone 

call and a text on your cell phone.  Or, if you only 

want a phone call on your cell with no text, enter 

your cell in the Home field and nothing in the Cell 

field. 

 The Work phone will not be used.  If you want to 

receive calls on your work number, enter your work 

number in the Home field. 

 Emails will generally be sent via a separate email 

blast and not typically through Volo. 

 

We hope this communication tool will be an effective and easy 

way of keeping you updated using communication methods you 

most prefer. Please do not hesitate to contact Associa Sierra 

North with any questions. 

SOCIAL COMMITTEE ANNOUNCEMENTS 
 

The next Meet and Greet is Thursday May 17, 6-8 pm at the Residents’ Club.  Come meet neighbors, members of the Social               

Committee and the ACHOA Board. Potluck…bring an appetizer and bottle of wine.  Please RSVP to acresident@sbcglobal.net 

Save the date for the 2nd Annual Community Barbecue! Saturday August 11. Watch for details! 

WE NEED YOU! 

ARROWCREEK VS MONTREUX BLOOD DRIVE  

SAVE UP TO 3 LIVES WITH 1 PINT AND ENTER A DRAWING FOR A CHANCE TO WIN A ROUND OF GOLF FOR 4 AT 

MONTREUX 

PLUS 

YOUR DONATION GETS YOU A FREE PINT OF BEER FROM BEER NV 

SATURDAY, MAY 19, 2018 

9:00 A.M. TO 1:00 P.M. 

ARROWCREEK RESIDENTS’ CENTER 

 

REGISTER EARLY TO SECURE A CONVENIENT TIME TO DONATE 

www.BloodHero.com >Locate A Blood Drive>Use Sponsor Code: ACHH 

OR  

CALL 1-800-696-4484 

COME JOIN US IN SAVING LIVES!! 

 

CONTACT UNITED BLOOD SERVICES WITH ANY QUESTIONS 

http://www.unitedbloodservices.org 

OR 

CALL DONNA PEREZ AT 853-5955 

 

Refreshments Provided by Doughboy Donuts and United Blood Services  

 

http://portal.volorecovery.com/
http://portal.volorecovery.com/
mailto:ACservice@associasn.com
mailto:acresident@sbcglobal.net
http://www.bloodhero.com/
http://www.unitedbloodservices.org/
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Here’s resident Charlie  Dickenson enjoying cross-country skiing on the new Fit Trail at the recreation 

field by the Residents’ Club.  

 

 

 

 

 

 

Save the Date for Art on the Greens! 

 

Arrowcreek Art Guild and The Club at ArrowCreek will present an Artown Event, Art on the Greens, Sunday, July 22, 11 am to 5 

pm.  25 local artists show and sale. The Art of Creative Cooking by the ArrowCreek Chefs Club and TCAC’s Chef Kevin.  The Art 

of Putting by TCAC golf pros. Plus, a hands-on art project, music, happy hour priced menu items, and Putting for Fun with                

artistically painted golf balls. 

  

Bring your friends and family to “Art on the Greens” at The Club at ArrowCreek. 

 

 

The ArrowCreek Chef's Club is doing a rummage sale (outside of the gates, of course), to benefit Eddy House:   

 

RUMMAGE SALE TO BENEFIT EDDY HOUSE 

 

Eddy House works with homeless and at-risk Reno youth to develop life and job skills necessary for sustainable independence. 

 

HOSTED BY ARROWCREEK CHEF’S CLUB 

 

WHEN:  FRIDAY, JUNE 15 AND SATURDAY JUNE 16TH 

 

TIME:   8:00 A.M - TO 2: P. M. 

 

WHERE:  HUNSBERGER SCHOOL 

 

VOLUNTEERS AND DONATIONS NEEDED 

 

 

DONATIONS OF FURNITURE, HOUSEHOLD ITEMS, CLOTHING, HOUSEHOLD APPLIANCES AND HOLIDAY                        

DECORATIONS, ALL GENTLY USED OR NEW 

 

 

CONTACT:  JAS96750@YAHOO.COM  TO DONATE AND/OR VOLUNTEER 

A NEW AC INTEREST GROUP… “Music Lovers” 
 

ArrowCreek has added a new interest group to its expanding list.  Resident Angela Havewala will head up the internet group 

titled "Music Lovers".  The group will begin by getting residents together to attend live music performances.   The group will 

sample sorted genres of music from Classical to Motown to Zydeco and everything in between.  They are also planning social 

times before or after performances.  To join the group, contact Angela Havewala at 775-624-8989 or angelahavewala@yahoo.com. 

A full list of ArrowCreek Interest Groups is printed in this newsletter issue.  Look to see what might be of interest to you!!! 

mailto:JAS96750@YAHOO.COM
mailto:angelahavewala@yahoo.com
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SECURITY 
 

What has happened since our last issue: 

 

I am very pleased to report there have been no major instances since 

our last issue.  

 

P i c k l e b a l l  &  T e n n i s  C o u r t s 

 
I would like to remind all residents of ArrowCreek the policy regarding 

your guests. 

When your guests arrive at the gatehouse and say they are going to 

the Resident Center to play pickleball or tennis, they MUST be on the 

list of the resident they are meeting. If they are not on the list, Securi-

ty will call the resident. If we get no answer, Security will turn around 

your guest. Period. 

Also, please remember, if you have a guest that is using any of                   

ArrowCreek amenities, you MUST be at the facility with them.  

 

EXTREME ROAD WORK UNDERWAY! 

 
Reminder -- Contact ArrowCreek Security at 775-850-4450 with any 

road construction concerns. 

Our roadwork project this year is extensive. We ask that you stay alert 

and be aware of your surroundings. Please take the extra time needed 

to account for possible delays. We will be using multiple flaggers to 

help regulate and reroute traffic when needed during the construction. 

Flaggers are there for your safety so please be considerate, slow down, 

and let’s keep them safe also. Security will have copies of the roadwork 

schedule at the gatehouse for your convenience. Please feel free to stop 

by and pick one up if you would like one.  

   

RADAR CAMERAS & STOP SIGN 

CHECKS 
Security would like to thank the Residents for their 

cooperation in continuing to lower the overall speed 

and reduce stop sign runs throughout the community. 

Security continues to remind visitors that the speed 

limit is 25 mph, which seems to be helping reduce 

speeding violations amongst guests. You may have 

noticed Security parked at Stop Signs throughout our community               

several times a day. We have seen a dramatic decrease in Stop Sign              

Violations and we are able to reduce Security’s patrols for the time   

being. If you notice a violator, please take note of their license plate, 

and which Stop Sign. Under no circumstance do we condone you taking 

matters into your own hands, report to security only. Thank you for all 

your help with this matter. 

 

Website: ArrowCreek-HOA.com;  

Email: acservice@associasn.com 

 

 

ART GUILD  Contact Person – 

Connie Ghysels,        lulughysels@gmail.com 

 

BRIDGE CLUB  Contact Person - 

Dick Eddy             eddyrp@charter.net 

 

BLOOD DRIVE   Contact Person - 

Donna Perez           donnafayesc@aol.com 

 

CHEFS CLUB  Contact Person - 

Carol Steingard       sedona1927@gmail.com 

 

CRAFTERS  Contact Person - 

Mary Steele      marysteele6239@att.net 

 

CYCLING CLUB  Contact Person - 

Jeff Foster     jeff-foster@sbcglobal,.net 

 

HIKING CLUB  Contact Person - 

 Mark Steingard        sedona1927@gmail.com 

 

MAH JONGG  Contact Person - 

Patty Erickson            erickspm@gmail.com 

 

MOTORCYCLE CLUB Contact Person - 

Thomas Wroblewski      tomwro@sbcglobal.net 

 

MUSIC LOVERS  Contact Person- 

Angela Havewala angelahavewala@yahoo.com  

 

PICKLEBALL  Contact Person - 

Kate Whittley        acpickleball@gmail.com    

 

SCALE MODELS  Contact Person - 

Hawley MacLean         hawley@hmaclean.com 

 

SINGLES SKIING  Contact Person - 

Stan Jaeger          stanjaeger@gmail.com 

 

SNOWSHOEING   Contact Person - 

Mark Steingard          sedona1927@gmail.com 

 

TENNIS - MEN’S  Contact Person - 

Don McConnell    dfmcconnell67@gmail.com 

 

TENNIS-WOMEN’S Contact Person 

Charlotte Curtis               charcurtis@aol.com 

 

VOLLEYBALL  Contact Person - 

Jessica & Aaron Hartwig   

         hartwigsnv@yahoo.com 

 

mailto:lulughysels@gmail.com
mailto:eddyrp@charter.net
mailto:donnafacesc@aol.com
mailto:sedona1927@gmail.com
mailto:marysteele6239@att.net
mailto:jeff-foster@sbcglobal,.net
mailto:sedona1927@gmail.com
mailto:erickspm@gmail.com
mailto:tomwro@sbcglobal.net
mailto:acpickleball@gmail.com
mailto:hawley@hmaclean.com
mailto:nyoung007@gmail.com
mailto:edona1927@gmail.com
mailto:dfmcconnell67@gmail.com
mailto:charcurtis@aol.com
mailto:hartwigsnv@yahoo.com


 

 

DID YOU KNOW WE DO VACATION  

PATROLS? 
Are you and your family about to head out for a long vacation? 

Let us put your mind at ease and ask to be added to our                     

Vacation Watch Patrol. Have safe travels!! 

 

WILDLIFE PROBLEMS 
 

ArrowCreek is one of many communities located in “Wilderness            

Urban Interface” area and, as such, residents may more                  

frequently experience problems with animals, reptiles, and               

insects in or near their homes or property. Residents are                    

responsible for any issue regarding wild animal/snakes etc., on 

their property. Security staff will assist by giving residents the 

correct phone number of the agency that may be able to assist 

them.  

 

INFORMATION & RESOURCE LIST 

FOR RESIDENTS  
IMPORTANT PHONE NUMBERS:  

ArrowCreek Security: 775 850-4450  

Washoe County Regional Animal Services: Office: 775 353-8900  

Dispatch: 775 322 3647  

Nevada Department of Wildlife: 775 688-1331  

Reno Snake Rescue: 775 750-5537 (www.snakebusters.com)  

Exterminators that have been used and are recommended by AC 

Residents:  

State Wide Pest Control 775 425-4343  

Nash Pest Control 775 852-3444 

 

 

SECURITY CONTACT INFORMATION 
Please don’t hesitate to contact us at the Gatehouse if you need              

assistance or notice any suspicious circumstances. If you have 

not logged onto the QuickPass system and need your username 

and password, please contact Leda at the gatehouse or email at               

acsecured@outlook.com for this information. If you need                  

assistance with your QuickPass account and need a walkthrough 

or have questions our contact information is: 

 

 Gatehouse telephone  850-4450 

 Gatehouse fax   850-4451 

 Security Director’s Email acsecure@msn.com 

 www.quickpass.us 
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Residents’ Club                

Activities 

For inquiries about the Residents’ Club,  including 

rental of the facilities, please contact: 

Brenda Rodriquez 

ACHOA Facilities Coordinator 

Phone: (775) 850-4620 

Email: acresident@sbcglobal.net 

 

YOGA CLASS 

Monday, Wednesday, Friday 

9 am – 10:15 am 

**First Class Free** 

$10 per class or $80 for 9           

classes 

Beginners welcome! 

Contact yoga instructor Troy      

Topper 

Troyoga10@gmail.com (preferred) 

1-970-623-9393 

 

“BARRE BLITZ” to TONE, 
SCULPT and BURN 

Come join resident Leigh Macey for a fun,                 

low-impact, muscle-fatiguing Barre workout.  Leigh 

is a Group Fitness Instructor (specializing in Barre, 

Barbell Strength, Tabata, and Older Adult classes) 

and Personal Trainer.   If you are new to Barre, it is 

a great class for all ages and levels. First class is 

FREE!  Introductory pricing:  $15 drop-in or $100 

for 10 classes.  Classes will be held on Tuesday's and 

Thursday's from 9:30-10:30am at the Resident's 

Center.  Please bring light weights (2 or 3 pounds 

are recommended).  

Contact Leigh with any questions at 443.822.4211 or 

Lmacey1@gmail.com  

 

ACHOA POOL OPENING 

The Residents Club Pools will open by Memorial 

Day, pending the Washoe County   permit process 

and weather permitting. Parents: There are NO 

LIFEGUARDS ON DUTY! Children under the age 

of 14 must be accompanied by an adult.  Children 

under the age of 8 are NOT ALLOWED in spa. 

Please observe all posted signage and comply with 

the rules, it will make for a much safer, fun-filled 

spring/summer! Your cooperation and                             

understanding are much appreciated. 

mailto:acsecured@outlook.com
mailto:acsecure@msn.com
http://www.quickpass.us
mailto:acresident@sbcglobal.net
mailto:Troyoga10@gmail.com
mailto:Lmacey1@gmail.com
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SAFETY ALERT ABOUT KIDS, GOLF CARTS AND USE OF GOLF 

CART AND WALKING PATHS 

 
In the past there have been incidents with under-aged kids driving golf carts in un-approved areas with multiple passengers, 

over the limit of the cart.  This activity is very dangerous!  If you have kids and golf carts, please be aware to share the rules 

with your kids to keep your kids and the residents of ArrowCreek safe.   Below are the rules on golf carts and the use of Golf 

Cart and Walking Paths in the community.  Thank you! 

ACHOA RULES: 

Article IV, Section 4.41 – Operating of Motor Vehicles (see Traffic Enforcement Policy): 

Motorized vehicles except authorized maintenance vehicles or emergency vehicles may be prohibited on all open spaces, paths, 

trails, walkways or common areas (except street or parking areas) See the below ‘Combination Golf Cart and Walking Paths 

Use Restrictions’.   

 

Motorized Scooters (replaced the policy of 4/9/02):  Motorized Scooters (Replaces the Policy dated 4/9/02):  With the exception of 

golf carts and children’s battery operated moving toys, no motorized scooters may operate on the pedestrian / bicycle pathways, 

nor are they permitted on Arrowcreek roads unless they are properly registered and licensed. 

 

Bicycles:  All bicycles must comply with all motor vehicle codes and regulations and must operate according to safe rules of the 

road. 

 

Combination Golf Cart and Walking Paths Use Restrictions’ (Approved 12/6/16):  

1. Combination Paths are defined as 

a. The paved pathways on both sides of East and West ArrowCreek Parkways  

b. The sections of the walking paved pathways at the following locations may be used by golf carts: 

i. Winding Ridge:  from Cocopah Court along Winding Ridge to the Tee Box at Hole 16 

ii. Masters Drive: from High Vista at Master’s Drive to the 2nd Green  

iii. High Vista: Through Harbottle Park 

2. All other areas of paved pathways along community roadways are designated as Walking Paths and golf carts are 

prohibited. 

3. Golf Carts are required to operate on ArrowCreek Parkway Combination Paths and not drive on ArrowCreek  

Parkway itself.  This rule includes all golf carts as well as ArrowCreek HOA and The Club at ArrowCreek utility 

carts (except as required to complete maintenance projects). 

4. On all other streets, golf carts must operate on the roadway and not on the walking paths.  Every person operating 

a golf cart upon a roadway shall, except: 

a. When preparing to turn left; or 

b. When doing so would not be safe, 

 drive as near to the right side of the roadway as practicable, exercising due care when passing a              

standing vehicle or one proceeding in the same direction. 

5. When encountering a pedestrian on designated combination paths, golf cart drivers must stop and allow the             

pedestrian(s) to pass safely.   

6. Golf cart paths on The Club at ArrowCreek golf course are private property not belonging to the ArrowCreek HOA 

and are restricted for the use of golfers and/or those authorized by The Club only.   

 

Golf Cart and Golf Cart Operator Requirements for Use in ArrowCreek (Approved 12-6-16): 

1. Inspection of personal golf carts by ACHOA Security is not required. 

2. Drivers of golf carts on ArrowCreek roadways or combination cart paths must be 14 

years of age or older.   

3. Drivers 14 to 16 years of age may not carry passengers apart from family members. 

4. The number of occupants is not to exceed the designed seating capacity of the cart. 

5. Golf carts which are driven after dark must have appropriate safety equipment             

including head lamps, tail lamps, stop lamps, and rearview mirror(s).  



 

c/o Associa Sierra North 

10509 Professional Circle #200, Reno NV 89521  

 

Phone: (775) 626-7333;  

Fax: (775)626-7374 

Website: www.arrowcreek-hoa.com 

ARROWCREEK HOMEOWNERS ASSOCIATION  
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CALENDAR 2018 
PROFESSIONALLY MANAGED BY: ASSOCIA 
SIERRA NORTH, 10509 PROFESSIONAL 
CIRCLE, STE #200, RENO, NV 89521 
 
PHONE: 775-626-7333;                              
FAX: 775-626-7374; EMAIL: 
ACSERVICE@ASSOCIASN.COM; WEBSITE: 
WWW.ARROWCREEK-HOA.COM 
 
COMMUNITY MANAGER: JEANNE TARANTINO, 
PCAM. DIRECT LINE 775-334-7403. 
ASSISTANT: JANET HOOPES. DIRECT LINE 
775-334-7456 

KEY:  
ADRC = ARCHITECTURAL DESIGN REVIEW 
COMMITTEE (CLOSED MEETING). HELD THE 
2ND WEDNESDAY OF EACH MONTH. 
SUBMITALL DEADLINE IS 1ST WED OF MONTH 
BOARD MEETING = REGULAR MEETING OF THE 
BOARD OF DIRECTORS (OPEN TO OWNERS. 
OWNER FORUM AT THE BEGINNING OF EACH 
MEETING) 
EXECUTIVE SESSION BOARD MEETING = 
MEETING OF THE BOARD OF DIRECTORS TO 
DISCUSS DELINQUENCIES, LEGAL ISSUES AND 
CC&R VIOLATIONS (CLOSED MEETING) 
NOTE: UNLESS OTHERWISE SPECIFIED ON THE 
CALENDAR, EXECUTIVE SESSIONS ARE 
TYPICALLY HELD PRIOR TO EACH REGULAR 
BOARD MEETING. 
TOWN HALL MEETING—INFORMAL GATHERING 
WITH OWNERS AND BOARD FOR OPEN 
GENERAL DISCUSSION ABOUT ITEMS OF 
CONCERN (NO ACTION TAKEN AT MEETING) 
 
NOTE: FISCAL YEAR (JANUARY—DECEMBER) 
BOARD: ALAN LIEBMAN, PRES; JOYCE 
SEELEN, VP ; ROBERT MCDONALD, SEC; 
SAM REAGLE, TREAS; JOHN KRISCH, JAMES 
KELLER, & MORGAN WHITE, DIRECTORS  
 

*NOTE: THE BELOW MEETING SCHEDULE IS 

SUBJECT TO CHANGE AND MAY BE MODIFIED AT 

ANY TIME. 

 

 

MAY: 

ADRC SUBMITTAL DEADLINE, WEDNESDAY 

MAY 2, 4PM 

ADRC MEETING, WEDNESDAY MAY 9, 

11:30AM AT ASSOCIA SIERRA NORTH 

MONDAY MAY 28—ASN OFFICE CLOSED FOR 
MEMORIAL DAY 
POOL OPENS BY MEMORIAL DAY WEEKEND 

 

JUNE: 

ADRC SUBMITTAL DEADLINE, WEDNESDAY 

JUNE 6, 5 PM 

ADRC MEETING, WEDNESDAY JUNE 13, 

11:30 AM AT ASSOCIA SIERRA NORTH 

EXECUTIVE SESSION BOARD MEETING, 

TUESDAY JUNE 19, 4:00-6:00 PM AT THE 

RESIDENT’S CLUB 

BOARD MEETING , TUESDAY JUNE 19, 6:00 

PM AT RESIDENT’S CLUB 

 

JULY: 

WEDNESDAY JULY 4-INDEPENDENCE DAY—
OFFICE CLOSED 
ADRC MEETING, WEDNESDAY JULY 5, 4PM 

11:30AM AT ASSOCIA SIERRA NORTHADRC 

MEETING, WEDNESDAY JULY 12, 11:30 AM 

AT ASSOCIA SIERRA NORTH 

 

APPLICATION NOTICE 

FROM WASHOE COUNTY—

GRADING AT THE                      

ARROWCREEK MIDDLE 

SCHOOL 
 

The Washoe County Planning and Building Division 

received an application from the Washoe County 

School District for a Special Use Permit to allow            

grading of an area of approximately 28.4 acres with 

247,980 cubic yards of cut and 251,748 cubic yards of 

fill to facilitate the construction of a new Middle 

School.  If you are interested in learning more about 

the proposed project, the application is available on 

line at https://washoecounty.us/csd -- Planning.  Click 

on “applications” and choose the below: 

 

Case Number: WSUP18-0006 (ArrowCreek Middle 

School Grading) 

Commission District:  #2 

Tentative Date for South Truckee Meadows/Washoe 

Valley Citizen Advisory Board:  May 3, 2018.             

Tentative Pubic Hearing Date:  June 7, 2018, Washoe 

County Board of Adjustment  

 
For more information please contact Julee Olander 

775-328-3627 or jolander@washoecounty.us 

https://washoecounty.us/csd

